[bookmark: _Hlk189480510]To:  UAMS Students
Subject: Workday is Your New Student Information Hub 

Important Update for all UAMS Students! Please read this note carefully as it contains important updates for changes to the UAMS enrollment process.
Workday Student will soon replace GUS as UAMS’s student information system. Here’s what you need to know about timing and next steps:
· Beginning Fall 2025 (Summer 2025 for Physician Assistant (PA) program students), you will use Workday to explore course schedules and register for classes, review your financial aid, view grades, track your academic progress, manage your student account, and pay tuition and fees.
· For Spring 2025 (all students) and Summer 2025 (all students except PA), you will continue to use GUS for your normal registration, financial aid and student account activities. Additional communications will be provided to let you know when the transition to Workday is complete.
· Enrollment for Fall 2025 (and Summer 2025 for PA) begins in a few short months in Workday. This means that you may be enrolling for future terms in Workday, while still monitoring current term activities in GUS.
· Soon, you will receive instructions to log into Workday. A series of “onboarding” tasks will be assigned in Workday to prepare you for Fall 2025 registration (Summer 2025 for PA). Training videos and quick reference guides for using Workday are available now.
· NOTE: UAMS is actively converting your data from GUS to Workday right now. This process is not yet complete, so you may find incomplete data in Workday the first time you login. Don’t worry—we are continuing to load additional data over the coming months to ensure your academic record is complete and accurate in Workday.
· Blackboard will not be replaced by Workday. You will continue to use Blackboard for course instruction and virtual learning.
· You will continue to use Workday Extended Enterprise Learning for compliance training, using a separate login. 
More details will be coming as we continue the transition to Workday, so keep an eye on your student email account for additional information over the next few months. 
